
Not only are false alarms 
frustrating, they’re COSTLY!

We can help.

Tuesday, July 20
9:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m.

Irvine City Hall, Room L102
Class Fee: $15.00 - To Register, call or email Cristine Gaiennie at 

(949) 724-7066 or cgaiennie@cityofirvine.org

The City of Irvine Police Department offers quarterly Alarm 
User Awareness classes to help defray the cost of false 

alarms – a cost not only to your pocketbook but to valuable 
law enforcement resources.

Save up to $100 on your next false alarm fee.


